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December 21, 2020 

 

Dear PRHS Community: 

Today, we were notified of two (2) additional new positive test results for COVID-19 at Pearl River High 
School.  As a result of communication with the Rockland County Department of Health, it has been 
determined that no additional individuals need to quarantine. Please know that we continue to work with 
the Rockland Department of Health regarding needs related to contact tracing.  

Please contact us at (845) 620-3800 if you have any concerns or questions.  

Please be well and stay safe. 

Sincerely, 

Michael J. Murphy 

 


